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Dear FICSA Members, 
 
We are pleased to inform you that the 2023 ICSC Global Staff Survey has been launched today. According 
to the ICSC FAQ, the survey will close on 31 October 2023, but this may change. We will keep you updated. 
 
You will be receiving messages directly from your own organisation containing instructions and the link to 
the questionnaire.  
 
FICSA has prepared a dedicated web page - https://ficsa.org/topics/icsc-global-staff-survey-2023.html 
that compiles resources and information related to the current and past Global Staff Surveys. 
 
Briefing sessions are being planned and scheduled now for FICSA Members who have submitted their 
requests, and we will confirm the session dates soon. 
 
Please contact the FICSA Secretariat for further inquiries on the Global Staff Survey: ficsa@un.org.  
 
As always, we remain at your disposal. 
 
In Solidarity, 
Tanya 
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